To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter to voice my support for ND Bill 2220 regarding amending the hours of
Sunday sales of alcoholic beverages.

My wife Jeannie and | own a liquor store in Cando where we also sell gas, fishing tackle,
hunting supplies, and many other convenience items. There have been countless times when a
customer comes in on a Sunday before noon and we are not allowed to sell them alcohol. Many
times we are the last stop before they leave and are unable to get the items they want. Many
fisherman coming through early on a Sunday morning wish to pick up their offsale when they
leave town.

We fully support Bill 2220 to change the law to allow business owners to decide when they
choose to sell their products.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Chad and Jeannie Staus
Cando, ND



